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SAHARA ENERGY LTD. 
 

Sahara Energy Ltd. Announces Suspension of Stock Option Plan 
 

December 15, 2017, Calgary - Sahara Energy Ltd. (TSX Venture: SAH) ("Sahara") announces that it has 
suspended its Stock Option Plan. As a result no further options will be issued under the Plan. There are no 
outstanding options. 
 
 
For more information, please contact: 
 
Sahara Energy Ltd. 
Panwen (Michelle)Gao, Chief Executive Officer, or 
Quanli (Samuel) Wang, Vice President 
(403) 232-1359 
samuel@saharaenergy.ca 
 
 
Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the 
policies of the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 

mailto:samuel@saharaenergy.ca

